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purchasing@indianriver.gov 

 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 

Issue Date:  April 2, 2024 

Project Name:  
C.R. 512 & N. Broadway St. Drainage Restoration – Fellsmere 
(IRC-2006) 

ITB Number: 2024036 

ITB Opening Date: April 24, 2024 
      

This addendum is being released to answer questions received to date. 
 
The information and documents contained in this addendum are hereby incorporated in the invitation to 
bid. This addendum must be acknowledged where indicated on the Bid form, or the bid may be 
declared non-responsive.  
 
 
Questions & Answers 
 

1. What is the Engineer’s Estimate/budget for the project? 

 $507,242 

  

2. 
Confirming the bids should be mailed to Rm B1-301 (page 2) and not B1-303, which is the bid 
opening room shown on page 30. 

 
Correct. Bids are to be mailed to 1800 27th St, Room B1-301, Vero Beach, Florida 32960. Room B1-
303 is the Purchasing Conference Room, where the public bid opening will take place. 

  

3. 
Please confirm if you would like the bid submission to consist of 1 original, 1 copy, and 1 USB (page 
4, bid submission), or if it is just 1 original and 1 copy (page 1). 

 Please submit 1 original and 1 copy of your bid, per instructions on page 1. 

  

4. 
Are divers actually going to be needed? I looked at this location on the map and do not see any 
bodies of water. 

 
The culverts are a confined space environment that may be partially or completely flooded at any 
given time.  Divers may be required to perform an inspection, clear a blockage, or perform 
underwater repairs that cannot be performed from the surface. 

  

 
 


